


that that older youth should also be attended by a chaperone or frien/family member.

I would also strongly suggest that those attending appointments who are not able to speak Enlish 

or who are less than fluent in English should be accompanied to appointments.  This could be a 

qualified interpreter.

Similarly those with disabilities, either mental or physical should be accompanied by a chaperone.

There is probably a lot more I could say but will leave it at that for the moment.

I may be contacted via this email or via mobile: 

Best wishes,

Kathie Collins OAM




